
 
 
 
 
The SEA GRANT LAW AND POLICY JOURNAL is seeking submissions from law students for papers 
addressing coastal, ocean, and Great Lakes law and policy issues. Chosen papers will be 
published in a Summer 2019 edition of the SEA GRANT LAW AND POLICY JOURNAL. Submissions 
must be received by 5 p.m. Central Time on Friday, March 15, 2019. 
 
The SEA GRANT LAW AND POLICY JOURNAL is an Open Access online journal that provides a 
forum for the timely discussion and exploration of legal topics of relevance to the Sea Grant 
network of extension agents, researchers, coastal managers and users, and local decision-makers. 
The Journal features articles on a range of law and policy subjects including fisheries, coastal 
development, coastal access, invasive species, and water quality and quantity. Unlike traditional 
law reviews, the Journal highlights more applied research and case studies.  
 
For more information on the Sea Grant network, see: https://seagrant.noaa.gov/.   
 
For more information on the SEA GRANT LAW AND POLICY JOURNAL, see: 
http://nsglc.olemiss.edu/sglpj/index.html.  
 
Applications: 
Students should respond to this call for papers by submitting a full, complete paper for possible 
inclusion in a Summer 2019 edition of the Journal. Accepted articles will be subject to peer 
review and edits may be suggested. 
 
Writer Guidelines: 

1. Papers should be fewer than 15,000 words. 
2. Papers should be formatted with Times New Roman 12-point type, with one inch 

margins. 
3. Text and citations should conform to The Bluebook: a Uniform System of Citation. 
4. Authors who reuse pictures and figures from other publication must acquire the 

appropriate copyright permission.  
 
 

Please send all submissions or submission questions to: 
Catherine Janasie, Editor of the SEA GRANT LAW AND POLICY JOURNAL, at 

cjanasie@olemiss.edu. 
 

Submissions must be received by 5 p.m. Central Time on Friday, March 15, 2019. 
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